
Various	large	scale	tree	work	and	routine	maintenance		
2013	–	present		

Red	Squirrel	Tree	Surgery	were	commissioned	by	Wimbledon	&	Putney	
Common’s	rangers	to	carry	out	work	on	a	large	London	Plane	tree	

overhanging	Lower	Richmond	Road,	Putney.	Due	to	its	size	and	location,	
and	after	having	completed	a	risk	assessment,	it	was	decided	that	a	full	
crown	reduction	was	the	best	option	for	this	tree.	Red	Squirrel	managed	
pedestrian	and	road	traffic	professionally	and	completed	the	job	to	a	

very	high	standard.	
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“Since	August	2013,	we	have	used	the	services	
provided	by	Red	Squirrel	Tree	Surgery	on	a	
number	of	occasions	to	carry	out	tree	safety	

operations	on	Wimbledon	&	Putney	Commons.	
I	have	been	very	impressed	with	the	service	
that	has	been	provided	by	this	organisation	
and	would	not	hesitate	to	use	them	in	the	

future.”	
	

Peter	Haldane,	Wildlife	&	Conservation	Officer	


